HB 42 -- CATALYTIC CONVERTERS (Billington)
COMMITTEE OF ORIGIN: Standing Committee on Crime and Public Safety
This bill specifies that a record for the sale of a catalytic

converter must include the Vehicle Identification Number (VIN) of
the vehicle from which the catalytic converter was removed.



